
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to give you an update on staffing at Laceby Stanford Primary Academy. 

Firstly, we are very pleased to welcome Miss Katie Baker to our school, in the new Senior Admin 

role. I am sure you will see or speak to her over the coming weeks as she helps to lead the office 

team.  

Secondly, I am sad to inform you that Mrs Emma Hill, Inclusion Manager, will be leaving her role at 

Laceby Stanford with us at the end of this term. Mrs Hill has been at the school for over 23 years (!) 

and has been an excellent class teacher and important part of the leadership team. 

As you know, Mrs Hill currently teaches in EYFS, so I wanted to assure parents/carers and pupils 

that we will make the changes in staffing as smooth as possible, with lots of transition opportunities 

for the classes.  

I will keep you posted in the next couple of weeks with further updates. I am sure you will join the 

team and I, as we wish Mrs Hill all the very best for the future in her new and exciting role at a local 

school. 

Finally, we are sending our love and best wishes to Mrs Alex Robinson who is off work at the moment, 

currently receiving treatment. 

 

Thanks again for your support. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
L Hackfath 
 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail:  HYPERLINK "mailto:office@stanfordschool.co.uk" 
office@stanfordschool.co.uk 

website:  HYPERLINK "http://www.stanfordschool.org" 
www.stanfordschool.org 

 

 


